

Dear all,

As the end of the boating season draws near it's time for us to think about reducing our services to both visiting and local vessels. The following services will be removed at the close of operations on **Sunday the 11**th **of October**.

- Water taxi The water taxi service will cease at 2000 BST on Sunday the 11th of October.
- Harbour Showers The showers will be locked at 1700 BST on Sunday the 11th of October.
- **Dinghy pontoon** The pontoon will be removed in its' entirety on Monday the 12th of October. This may be brought forward contingent upon weather and structural deterioration.

Boat owners are advised to have removed their tenders in advance of this date.

It has been a pleasure to see you all in Alderney, despite these unprecedented times it was a fantastic summer. We look forward to seeing you again in the spring!

Best regards

Adam.

Adam Rose

Assistant Harbour Master

Alderney Harbour Authority